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From: Lee-Anne Bowtell 
Sent: Friday, 11 March 2022 7:45 AM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Please end the mandates and SOE restrictions

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

Dear Committee Secretary 

I am writing to you because I do not support this bill.  
I implore you to please reconsider passing this bill. There is no reasons for this to continue.  
The government is abusing their power, and not listening to the people they are representing. 
This bill and the mandates have already caused too much hardship on so many levels. 
Please stop this now. 

Yours faithfully 
Lee-Anne Bowtell 
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